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Request for Information (RFI)
Travel Midwest / IDOT Advanced Traveler Information System (ATIS)
[bookmark: _Toc487792775]
Question:  Who will be granted access to the RFI responses?
Department’s Response:  RFI responses are subject to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act (FOIA). However, if a RFI respondent furnishes information in its RFI response that it considers confidential/trade secret pursuant to 5 ILCS 140/7(1)(g) and they have marked/redacted the information as such by submitting both an un-redacted copy and a redacted copy of their response, then IDOT may assert the 5 ILCS 140/7(1)(g) FOIA exemption in a response to a FOIA request. 
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